

Name:
 Date: .../.../ 20...
 Class: S7
 Tel: 034 200 9294



Vocabulary & Grammar:
 Reading:
 Listening:

FINAL TEST

I. Circle the correct answer

- The event was well-planned and _____.
 A. unconscious B. desperate C. organized
- They set up their shop in the trading _____ to reach more customers.
 A. center B. malfunction C. ban
- He'll be _____ the moon when he sees his birthday present.
 A. over B. on C. in
- It's _____ to wear a coat when it's cold outside.
 A. handwritten B. political C. logical
- We were _____ in by a fallen tree on the road.
 A. lowered B. blocked C. handed

II. Match to make meaningful sentences

1. She's worried about	a. the sky like a bird.
2. It seems to rain every time	b. her upcoming exam.
3. Alice imagined flying through	c. the good news.
4. We were glad to hear	d. without a ticket.
5. They refused to let him in	e. we plan a picnic.

1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
----	----	----	----	----

III. Fill in the blanks with the given words in the box, some words may not be used. Change the form of the words if necessary

custom	room	score	wetsuit	charge	gasp	recognition
--------	------	-------	---------	--------	------	-------------

- Please move the chairs to make _____ for the table.
- She _____ in surprise when she saw the birthday cake.
- The swimmer's _____ protected him from the cold water.
- He _____ a goal in the last minute of the game yesterday.
- You can _____ your electric car at the charging station.

IV. Circle the correct answer

- Be careful! You **shall** / **are going to** fall.
- The train **arrives** / **is arriving** at 6.30 in the morning.
- The next course **is starting** / **starts** on 1st July. That's what the website says.
- I'm sure you **will** / **be going to** enjoy the film.
- We **are having** / **going to having** a party at Christmas.

V. Fill in the blanks with the correct PRESENT PERFECT forms of the verbs in brackets

- 1 Your hair a lot! (grow)
- 2 The kitchen's in a mess because no one the washing-up. (do)
- 3 Has she still got her car or it? (she / sell)
- 4 A lot of new people our drama group. (join)
- 5 We the map, so we'll have to try to remember the way. (not bring)

VI. Find out the words or phrases based on the clues below

1. a small thin pointed piece of metal with a flat head, used for joining pieces of wood together or hanging things on a wall	→	_ A _ L
2. a group of military ships commanded by the same person	→	_ L _ _ T
3. a sport in which somebody is put inside a large clear plastic ball which is then rolled along the ground or down hills	→	Z _ _ B _ N _
4. a cover over a container that can be removed or opened by turning it or lifting it	→	L _ _
5. a pleasant smell	→	_ _ A _ _ _ N _ E

VII. Complete the sentences, using REPORTED SPEECH

1. Jane said: "I am going to the store."
→ Jane said that
2. "Are you coming to the party?" – I asked Jake.
→ I asked Jake
3. "Could you please be quiet?" – she said.
→ She asked me
4. They said: "We will finish our homework."
→ They said
5. "Get out of the car!" – the policeman said to him.
→ The policeman ordered him

For each question, choose the correct answer.

My new hobby - gardening

by Beth Collins



A garden is much more than just creating a beautiful environment. It can be a way to save or even make money and, more than that, it can be a place where you can express yourself. For me it's a bit of all these things. I know it may sound strange for a 13-year-old to be interested in gardening but I always have been and I would love to make a career out of it.

I have learned many things these past few years I have been reading about and doing some gardening. So, here is my top advice about gardening. First, you do not need to spend a lot of money to have a beautiful garden. Some of the gardens I think are the prettiest are just lines of plants. There aren't many garden decorations and pathways. It's just beautiful plants loaded with fruits and vegetables. We can also find many useful things for free, from pieces of old wood, to old pots and pans. Or, we can build things for free from materials that other people have thrown away.

If you just remember that planting way more than you need will take the stress away of losing some plants, you will save

yourself a lot of worry, too.

You need to ask yourself, which plants produce enough food to make them worth growing. I actually sat down and did the maths on that one this spring. It amazed me what some plants were worth. A tomato, for example, can produce £50-£150 worth of fruit. It takes up a lot of space but that's a lot of money coming out of a 50p seed! So if I had known sooner what each plant could save us, I would have told my parents to fill our garden with different plants.

And finally, gardening doesn't have to be all or nothing. But then I guess that's more of a personality weakness than anything. I struggle with doing things a little at a time. Once I decide to do something, I usually devote every waking hour to it for a little while and then get tired. So it's okay to just have one tomato plant, and it's okay to have an off year. It will save you a lot of stress.

11. Beth wants to express

- A. how designing your own garden should be hard work.
- B. how gardens can mean different things to different people.
- C. the importance of selling flowers to make money.
- D. how gardeners have the best job when it comes to profit.

12. How does Beth describe her perfect garden?

- A. decorative
- B. colourful
- C. simple
- D. complicated

13. What advice does Beth give to future gardeners?

- A. spend lots of money to make your garden perfect
- B. use what you can find around you
- C. refuse to spend any money on your garden
- D. ask other gardeners to help you

14. How does Beth feel about gardening?

- A. She wants to grow everything she eats.
- B. She hasn't learnt from her mistakes.
- C. She needs to work harder in her garden.
- D. She has learned plenty of useful tips.

15. What would Beth text her friend about gardening?

A. I'm so excited about my new hobby; it's not only fun but I hope I'll make money out of it one day.

C. I'm now spending lots of time watching my parents do the gardening and it looks great.

B. Gardening is so hard; you have to spend a lot of money and it's stressful, too.

D. Gardening needs lots of skills and money but it's certainly worth it. I love it.

Con hãy làm bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://youtu.be/Q6Q0OhOnrjM>

Test 1 Exam practice

Listening Part 2

You will hear an expert snowboarder called Brad Mitchell talking about the sport of extreme snowboarding. For questions 9–18, complete the sentences with a word or short phrase. [You will need to play this recording twice.]

Extreme snowboarding

Brad says there are no (9) to warn extreme snowboarders of dangers.

Brad advises snowboarders always to follow the (10) when descending.

Brad always wears a (11) when he goes into the mountains.

According to Brad, you need a lot of (12) to set off down the mountain.

Brad particularly enjoys doing several (13) when he is going down a slope.

Brad says at first he found it difficult to do a good (14) on steep slopes.

Brad says you must never (15) if you feel you're about to fall.

Brad advises against putting your weight on your (16) in a fall.

Brad always carries a (17) in case he is in difficulty following a fall.

In the future, Brad would most like to try (18) snowboarding.